
NOVA SCOTIA UTILITY AND REVIEW BOARD 

NOTICE OF APPLICATION

Notice of Application by 
CST CANADA CO. 

for an Increase to the 
Wholesale Gasoline Margin

The Nova Scotia Utility and Review Board (“Board”) has received an application from CST 
Canada Co. for approval of an increase of 0.861 cents per litre to the Wholesale Margin 
for Gasoline and Diesel pursuant to s. 24(1) of the Petroleum Products Pricing 
Regulations.

A Preliminary Issues List is released for comment on the Board’s website.

ANYONE MAY PROVIDE COMMENTS ON THE PRELIMINARY ISSUES LIST no later 
than Thursday, October 29, 2015, by forwarding a letter or email to the Clerk of the Board 
by fax at (902) 424-3919, or by e-mail at: board@novascotia.ca.

A hearing on this application will be scheduled at a later date.

ANYONE WISHING TO HAVE FORMAL STANDING to present evidence or cross­
examine witnesses must file notice of such intention with the Board not later than 
Thursday, October 29, 2015.

Copies of the application are available for viewing at the Office of the Board, Summit 
Place, 1601 Lower Water Street, 3rd Floor, Halifax, Nova Scotia. The application is also 
available on the Board website at: www.nsuarb.novascotia.ca (Matter No. M07001).

Document: 240310

mailto:board@novascotia.ca
http://www.nsuarb.novascotia.ca

